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ZEBRA Regulatory Engineering
Date: June 2, 2017

FCC Class Il Permissive Change Request Letter

Date: June 2, 2017
To FCC:

RE: FCC Permissive Il Change Request for Company: Zebra Technologies Corporation
FCCID: UZ7211486030B

We are submitting an application for a class Il permissive change to the FCC approval of the Company
name: Zebra Technologies Corporation, product description: 211486030B (FCC: UZ72114860308B,
Original Grant Date: 05/12/2016). The transmitter module itself has not changed. Here are the changes:

1) Adding ZT610 & ZT620 host printers.
2) C2PC to operate simultaneously with Bluetooth 4.0 LE Module (FCC IC: 128MD-ZBR7BTLE) and

UHF RFID Module (FCC IC: I128-RFIDMG6EMTT).
3) Bluetooth BLE has been enabled for this filing via software.

Sincerely,

Lot e

Larry Zhou

Regulatory Engineer
631-738-5269
Larry.Zhou@zebra.com
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